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100th ANNIVERSARY OF THE LEGION OF MARY

COME AND CELEBRATE WITH US


Tuesday, September 7

7:00 p.m. Holy Hour followed by Ice Cream Social


LEGION OF MARY CENTENARY CELEBRATION


The Legion of Mary was founded in Ireland 100 years ago on September 7, the eve of Our 
Lady’s Birthday. Fr. O’Donohue will celebrate a Holy Hour in the church at 7:00 p.m., 
followed by an Ice Cream Social under a tent on the church lawn. Please come and help 

us celebrate.


UPCOMING LEGION EVENTS

	 The Legion of Mary will participate in the following parish activities. Come and join us!


• Sunday, September 12 Parish picnic - Legion of Mary provides free books on the Catholic 
faith. Visit our Book Barrow!


• Tuesday, November 2 Fr. O’Donohue’s 4 p.m. Mass for departed Legionaries - Please 
put this date on your calendar and join us for a special Mass!


• Donut Sundays (John 21:12 Club) - The second and fourth Sundays of every month, 
following the 9:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. Masses. Active Legionaries will be able to talk with 
auxiliaries and potential new members


PILGRIM STATUE, HOME VISITS AND PRAYER LIST


Active members of the Legion of Mary very much appreciate the auxiliaries’ prayers and 
support for our work. We continue to take our Pilgrim Virgin Statue to the homes of 
parishioners; please let us know if you would like a visit. We include your prayer 

intentions in our weekly meetings and our individual devotions. Please let us know if you have a 
specific intention to add to our prayers. We are also available to visit you in your home. Please 
let us know if you are interested.


We sincerely hope our auxiliaries and their families will stay safe and healthy.


Gil Donahue, President, Our Lady of Pentecost Praesidium

Holy Spirit Catholic Church, Annandale, VA 


legionofmary@holyspiritchurch.us
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